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Local governments should have the ability to keep guns out of sensitive places such 

as courthouses and government b uildings. No one should ever be required by a 

state to allow guns on their premises.  Courthouses and government buidlings are 

targets for politically motivated violence. It's just common sense. People need to feel 

safe.   


